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Important dates: 
 
 

February 
 

*Friday 18th* 
Break up for half 
term. 

 
 

*Monday 28th* 
Children back to 
school 

 
 

 
March 

*Thursday 3rd*  
World Book Day 
 
 
*Friday 18th* 
Oak Class Clarinet 
Concert 9.15am in 
the hall 
 
 
*Friday 18th* 
Red Nose Day 
 
 
*Monday 21st* 
Parent’s Evening 
(details to follow) 
 
 
*Monday 28th-
Wednesday 30th* 
Oak Class 
Residential 
 
 
 

April 
 

*Friday 1st* 
Break up for 
Easter 
 
 
*Monday 19th* 
Children back to 
school 
 

 

 

 

 

18th February 2022 

BOSLEY BULLETIN 
   As this half term draws to a close, I feel it is 
   important that we reflect on how well we   
   have all worked together over the past few 
   weeks.  

   We are so fortunate to have such a dedicated 
   team here at Bosley, everyone has worked 
exceptionally hard to ensure that the children’s safety and 
continuity of an outstanding education remains our priority. 

I would also like to extend my thanks to you as parents for your 
understanding and support, it means a great deal to us to know 
that we have great relationships with our families. 

Have a good rest and good fun with family and friends over half 
term, it is well deserved. 

 

 

Some lovely news to share... 

Huge Congratulations to Miss 
Devlin or as she is now known, Mrs 
Cole!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Devlin got married last 
Saturday and we were privileged to 
be able to spend the day 
celebrating with her. 

I know you will join me in sending 
Lucy and Joe our love and best 
wishes for a very happy married 
life together. Doesn’t she make the 
most beautiful bride! 

 

Holiday Club 
Stuck for something to do over half 
term?  
In conjunction with MASK, Bosley 
School are delighted to be able to 
offer a brand new holiday club!  
If this may be of interest to you, 
contact Karen on 07713514292 for 
bookings or more information. 

If ever you are 
in Congleton 
town and feel 
like you need 
some adult 
support or 
help, shops 
displaying the ‘Safe Place’ sticker 
in their window are here for you! 

Following a recent incident of 
bullying, some shops have set up 
a scheme to offer protection to 
anyone feeling threatened or 
intimidated. Congleton Town 
Council and Congleton Police are 
supporting the initiative. 

The shops will offer you a safe 
public place to wait and if 
necessary will call the Police, 
CCTV or a parent for you. Shops 
already signed up include 
Glamorous, Serenity Designs, M 
&Co, Congleton Information 
Centre and Congleton Library. 
More are expected to join. It is 
hoped that this safety net will 
not be needed, but felt it was 
important the Congleton’s young 
people to learn about the scheme 
and recognise the window sticker 
just in case they ever need it. 

 
 
 



Blossom Class 

Blossom class have been full 
of love and friendship this 
week.  

Reception and pre-school 
have been talking about the 
people who are special to 
them and why we love 
them. They created 
beautiful valentines cards 
and some delicious jam 
tarts.  

Miss Forbes and Mrs Fisher 
have certainly felt the love 
too after receiving their 
Valentines Cards from 
Blossom class.  

NEW PE AND FOREST SCHOOL 
DAYS 

P.E. - Wednesday  

Forest Schools - Thursday 

 

 

 
 

 

Class News 

 

 

 

 

Blossom Class: 

ACHIEVE- Seth 

 

 

Willow Class: 

RELATE- Oliver  

 

 

Oak Class: 

ACHIEVE - Joe 

 

Things to celebrate this half term: 

 

 

 

Willow Class 

Willow class would 
like to welcome 
Amelie, Lacey and 
Sophie to their class. The 
girls joined Bosley this week 
and have settled extremely 
well, making great first 
impressions and lots of new 
friends already. 

The children have been 
working hard on their D&T 
project where they designed 
and made a clay Egyptian 
Cartouche, each inscribed 
with their name in 
hieroglyphics. 

 

NEW PE AND FOREST SCHOOL 
DAYS 

P.E. -  Thursday 

Forest Schools - Friday 

Oak Class 

Pewter casting 
was the 
highlight of 
Oak Class’ Forest School 
session this afternoon. The 
children worked with 
cuttlefish bone and clay to 
make moulds into which 
molten metal was poured, 
after the children had 
melted the pewter pellets 
over our fire using a iron 
casting ladle. This links 
beautifully to their ‘States 
of Matter’ Y4 Science topic. 
As usual, the children 
enjoyed exploring, creating 
and warming by fire! 

NEW PE AND FOREST SCHOOL 
DAYS 

P.E. -  Tuesday  

Forest Schools - Thursday 


